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Over summer holidays, children’s reading can slip back. Known as the ‘summer 

slide’, this may have an impact on their reading during the first few weeks back at 

school. To help promote reading over the holidays please continue to encourage 

your child’s/ children’s reading and keep reading with them. One of the greatest 

inspirations for young readers is to see their parents/ caregivers reading. 

In celebration of this, send in photos of your child/ children reading at home and at all 

the wonderful places you visit during the holidays.  

Send your photos to melrosepk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  We will not respond to 

your emails during the school holidays but will acknowledge your contribution by 

displaying your photos in our library during Term 1. 

Students who successfully complete the reading log will be recognised for their 

efforts. 

A note to students: 

• Try to read for at least 20 minutes every day. 

• Write down what you read and get an adult to sign off your reading entry each 

day. 

• Remember, being read to and listening to audiobooks count. 

• Return your reading log to Mrs Piper by Week 2 Friday 5th February. 

• Successful students will be recognised in Week 3. 

• All students who complete the challenge will have the opportunity to win a 

prize. 
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